
You’re Invited: OPEN HOUSE
Villages of Minoa, Fayetteville & Manlius
Bicycle & Pedestrian Connections Study

Thursday, April 11 
Drop in anytime between 

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

in the 

Village Auditorium 
at the

Village of Manlius
 1 Arkie Albanese Ave 

Manlius, NY

MEETING PURPOSE
• To learn more about the project
• Hear project survey results
• Offer comments on biking and walking within the study area
• Brainstorm potential improvements

MEETING FORMAT
• Brief presentation at 6:15pm 
• Drop-in meeting with interactive stations 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

WHAT IS THIS PROJECT ABOUT?

This study will build on recent planning studies to evaluate and 
make recommendations to improve the bicycle and pedestrian 
network, multi-modal connections, and access between the 
three villages as well as to neighboring parks and trails.    

SYRACUSE METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL (SMTC)

• SMTC and the study’s consultant, Creighton Manning, are 
undertaking this process with: Villages of Minoa, 
Fayetteville, and Manlius; Town of Manlius; Centro; New 
York State Department of Transportation; Onondaga 
County Departments of Planning and Transportation.

 

• Transportation Planners will assess & document ideas.

The building is ADA accessible.

To request special accommodations, 
please contact the SMTC at  contactus@smtcmpo.org 

or 315.422.5716 at least 
1 week prior to the meeting.


